Please pull item No 6 off BOS Agenda for March 9, 2010
Deborah L Kal to: Cynthia C Johnson 03/08/2010 08:25 AM
Cc: Aliyn M Bulzomi

Dear CJ:

It has come to our attention late Friday and early this morning that there is still one outstanding
issue/concern that needs to be clarified in regard to the IHSS MOU (item number 6 on the BOS Agenda
tomorrow). The parties are working on a way to resolve this remaining issue through the contract
negotiator, Bruce Heid, IEDA. Bruce is working on a side letter agreement with the Union, UDW, and will
be attempting to seek agreement and signatures.

Therefore Allyn Bulzomi, the Director of HR is respectfully requesting that item number 6, the IHSS MOU,
be pulled off the BOS Agenda tomorrow until this issue can be finalized to the satisfaction of the IHSS

Public Authority.
Thank you for your consideration of these matters.

Deborah Kal

Sr. Personnel Analyst
Department of Human Resources
330 Fair Lane

Placerville, CA 95667

(530) 621- 5573

FAX (530) 642-9815

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential
and/or privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipients(s). Unauthorized
interception, review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the
Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for
the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you
for your consideration.
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